
 
 
 

July 2021 Board Report 
 
Daycare Report 

• See attached finance report. 
• Roof is complete and looks amazing.  Kitchen repairs and painting inside will 

continue.  
 

Early Childhood Learning 
• Online and in-person registration for preschool continues. Screenings will 

occur mid August when teachers return. Recruitment efforts continue. 
• As of now, no restrictions have been noted for upcoming school year.  ECERS 

guidelines will be enforced and home visits will need to be face-to-face 
meetings.  

• Preschool Partnership Grants have been renewed and we will intend to apply 
with Head Start/NKCAC being our partner.  
 

Special Education/504 
• Teachers continuing to attend summer professional developments and assist 

with summer school opportunities. 
• KDE annual determination was received and our district MET all requirements 

again.  Congratulations to our hard working staff who helps make this happen. 
• Additional relief funds have been received from KDE to assist with special 

education in the amount of about $60,000. 
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